
NEWSLETTER WEEK ENDING 26th MAY 2023 

SAFEGUARDING NOTICE : Please note if you have a concern with regards to a child please contact Ms Fernandez our Designated 

safeguarding lead or Mrs Smith Responsible Named Person on 01274 545019  or office@hstb.co.uk  

Amazing Attendance!! 
Best attenders last week were 6J 98.7% 

Whole school attendance for the week was 93.2%. 
Attendance for the year so far is still low at 92.9% 

Please note absences will now be queried and proof of illness 
will be required. 

Class  % Attendance  

6J 98.7% 

6W 96.8% 

RM 96.0% 

2G  95.6% 

4I 94.8% 

5SP 94.5% 

3S 94.1% 

5YP 93.1% 

3C 92.9% 

1A 92.6% 

2B 91.8% 

4B 91.0% 

1D 86.7% 

RC 86.2% 

 Please ensure your child comes to school every day.  If 
your child is poorly, please remember to call school on 

01274 545019 option 1, to let us know the reason. 
PLEASE SUPPORT US TO IMPROVE ATTENDANCE. 

Upcoming events! 

Thursday 8th June 3.30pm – Nell Bank Parents Meeting 

Friday 9th June  – Year 4 Multiplication Times Table Check 

Wednesday 14th June – Year 4 Eden Camp Trip 

Thursday 15th June – BIB presentation in Bradford City Hall 

Mon 19th – Weds 21st June – Year 3 Nell Bank Residential  

Thursday 22nd June – Year 2 Scarborough Trip 

Thursday 22nd June – Year 6 Knife awareness workshop 

 

 

 

 

 

Y5 & Y6 Production of 

The Lion King  

 

We are delighted and excited to inform you that 

Year 5 & 6 will perform the amazing Lion King as 

their end of year production. 

The dates for the production are Tuesday 11th July 

and Wednesday 12th July at 2pm. Tickets will be 

available and limited to 2 per family. We look 

forward to seeing you there. 

Year 4 Multiplication 

Times Tables Check 

On Friday the 7th June your child will be taking 

part in the Year 4 Multiplication Times Tables 

Check. This check is something the children 

are familiar with and have taken a Mock run 

through before the holidays. Please ensure 

your child is in school on Friday otherwise 

they will have to take the check on their own 

the following week. Practising their times 

tables at home will really help them on the 

day. Many thanks for your support. 

  Y3 Nell Bank 

residential visit 

On Thursday 8th June Mr Collins will be holding a 

parent’s information meeting for the upcoming Y3 

residential visit to Nell Bank at 3.30pm onwards. If 

your child is going please do try to come along 

             
 

SUPERSTAR OF THE WEEK!      
Ayaan Naeem 4B for Amazing Homework!!  

 

mailto:office@hstb.co.uk

